
 

REPORT TO THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

              

 
  

   

 
RECOMMENDATION  
Receive and file the resignation letter received from Council Member, Yvonne Parks, 
effective upon filling the vacancy by the City Council.  
 
DISCUSSION 
The City Clerk will provide the options to fill the vacancy pursuant to State law at the May 1, 
2018 City Council meeting. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
There is no fiscal impact as a result of this action. 
 
EXHIBIT(S) 
1) Resignation Letter – Council Member, Yvonne Parks 
 
 
 
 
 

DATE:  April 17, 2018 

TITLE: Resignation of Council Member, Yvonne Parks 

  

Prepared by: Jerryl Soriano, CMC, City Clerk 
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